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12 November 2024 
 
Dear Parents 
 
ELECTION OF PARENT GOVERNOR 
 
Further to my letter of 21 October 2024 regarding the election of one parent governor, I am now 
contacting you to explain that a ballot needs to be held as the number of nominations exceeds the 
number of places to be filled.  We have received seven applications and the candidates’ statements  
are attached.  
 
The school’s Governing Board includes six who are elected by parents. The other Parent Governors  
are Mrs Adele Laurie-Wilson, Mr Ian Charlton, Mrs Sina Jayan, Mr Robert O’Hare and Mr Josh Stott.  
As a result, there is a vacancy for one parent governor. 
 
Each parent can vote for no more than one candidate by using the link and unique six-digit code in the 
email you will receive from our Data Manager. Please note that the deadline for receipt of all votes is 
1pm on Monday, 18 November 2024. 
 
If you have any queries about this procedure please do contact the school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Elizabeth Jarvis 
Chair of the Governing Board 
Ripon Grammar School 
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